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WEEK AT A GLANCE — Mar. 2-8
SAT  12:00pm, Academic Decathlon — St. Augustine HS

Nazareth Soccer Games @ Nazareth
8:00am, K-1 vs. Santa Sophia @

9:00am, Grade 1-2 Naz Blue vs. St. Rita
10:00am, Grade 1-2 Naz Gold vs. St. Pius X
11:00am, Grade 3-4 Naz Blue vs. O.L. Mt. Carmel
Nazareth Soccer Games @ Santa Sophia
1:00pm, Grade 3-4 Naz Gold vs. Our Lady’s @ Santa
Sophia

SUN 3" Sunday of Lent

MON 2 :45-3:45pm, Handbell Choir Practice

TUES 7:30am, Staff Prayer
2-Can Tuesday (Spirit Dress Day for 2 canned food
donations)
10:45am, Gr. 1, 3, & 5 visit Nazareth House
2:55 — 3:55pm, Excelsior Chess
3-4:00pm, Faculty Meeting
2024-25 Registration, 3:00-5:30pm

WED  8:30am, Stations of the Cross — St. Francis Chapel
Morning Assembly following Stations
3-4:00pm, Coding Classes
2024-25 Registration, 3:00-5:30pm

THU  8:00am, Parents in Prayer
8:30am, Mass
Detention 3-3:30pm
2024-25 Registration, 3:00-5:30pm
6:00pm, PTG Board Meeting

FRI No School for Students
Diocesan Professional Development Day
National Catholic Sisters Week — March 8-14

FAMILY ENVELOPES

We had 100% return of the family envelopes this week from
grades 1, 3 & 4. We were missing 11 envelopes. Remember,
every class with 100% 4 weeks in a row will receive a treat
from the office.

CATCH OF THE WEEK

(o) Congratulations to Tristen Parkes (Kg),
Mia Yesland (1%), Justin Lengel (2™9),
Ava Byrne (3"), Addison Conway (4%),
Ryland Anderson (5™), Jack Byrne (6),
Rafael Ruiz (7%), Sofia Stidman (8'") and
Mrs. Valenti who were caught doing a good
deed this week.

EXTENDED CARE

February Extended care invoices are in today’s envelope. Pink
statements are attached if you have a credit or a prior balance.
Extended care payments are due upon receipt.

SPIRIT DRESS DAY — FOOD DONATIONS -
Tuesday, March 5 is 2-Can Tuesday. The students ¢
who brought 2 canned food donations for Food b
Drive Friday may wear their Spirit Shirt and jeans.

FRIDAY, MARCH 8 — NO SCHOOL
No School — Friday, March 8 due to Diocesan Professional
Development Day for teachers.

REGISTRATION 2024-25

Tuesday, March 5 3:00-5:30pm
Wednesday, March 6 3:00-5:30pm
Thursday, March 7 3:00-5:30pm

Late Registration Fees will increase from $50 to $100 per
student after March 7.

REGISTRATION 2024-25

Registration for 2024-25 will be March 5-7 for current
families. Please make every effort to come during those days
as we will have 3 staff members there until 5:30 each day to
register families. If you have a child who is not currently
enrolled at Nazareth School and will be ready for school in
the fall, please call Mrs. Nancy in the office so we can place
him/her on the priority list. Please call Mrs. Barragan if your
child will be ready for Preschool. Phone numbers are listed
at the top of this Newsletter.

NAZARETH SCHOOL GOLF TOURNAMENT ()
The Nazareth School Golf Tournament is on
Friday, March 22 at Carlton Oaks Country Club in

Santee. Registration is now open. You may sign up to
participate online at https://nazgolf.accelraising.com. Please
share the link with family and friends.

Golf Ball Drop — Monday, March 25

Win a month of free tuition along with other prizes if your
golf ball is closest in proximity to the target.

**The links to the individual student webpages from
AccelRaise to purchase golf balls for the golf ball drop
have been sent out to all families. If you did not receive
an email regarding the 2024 Nazareth School Golf Events,
please notify the office. **

Log on to https://nazgolf.accelraising.com for Golf
Tournament Registration and to purchase golf balls.

2023-24 SCRIP PROGRAM

The Scrip Program commitment for this 7
current year ends March 31, 2024. ‘ Q\th
To check on your updated Scrip totals, log in to

your account at shopwithscrip.com. For the

order parameters, select April 2, 2023, through present date.
**%Any special order scrip or online physical cards that
you want to purchase to count for this year’s obligation
will need to be ordered by Monday, March 25. eGift
cards and Scrip Reloads through March 31 will count
towards this year’s obligation. ***
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ACADEMIC DECATHLON — MARCH 2

Our Nazareth School Academic Junior High Decathlon Team
will be participating in their competition at St. Augustine
High School on Saturday, March 2 beginning at 12:00pm.
We wish them all the best! Go Eagles!




YEARBOOK ONLINE ORDERS
Order your 2024 Nazareth School
Yearbook today. Scan the QR code to
place your order online before March 25%.

HEALTH NOTICE

Parents, if your child is not feeling well or is running a fever,
please keep them home. All children should be symptom free
and fever free for 24 hours before returning to school.

IMPORTANT NOTICE — STUDENT PICK-UP

If a student is going home with someone other than a parent or
guardian, please call or email the office to let us know. Each
day we compile a list to make pick up run more smoothly.

REMINDER: Please call the school office to let us know if
your child is absent.

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES

e 3/2 Academic Decathlon
e 3/5 2-Can Tuesday (Spirit Dress Day for 2
canned food donations)

2024-25 Registration

Tuesday, March 5 3:00-5:30pm
Wednesday, March 6 3:00-5:30pm
Thursday, March 7 3:00-5:30pm

Registration $100 per student after March 7

o 3/8 No School — Professional Learning Day
e 3/10  Daylight Saving Time Begins
3/12  Western Day - Students may wear flannel

shirts, jeans and boots to school
Greater San Diego Science & Engineering
Fair — March 12-14

e 3/13 MCA Fundraiser

e 3/14 Students may wear green add-ons to regular
uniform - in honor of St. Patrick’s Day

o 322 Nazareth Golf Tournament
Carlton Oaks Country Club
End of 3" Quarter

e 3/25 Golf Ball Drop

o 3/28 Report Cards Sent Home

HANDBELL CHOIR

Nazareth School is offering again a 10-week English
Handbell Program for students in grades 6,7 & 8. Practices
will be Mondays after school from 2:45 — 3:45pm. First
practice will be Monday, March 4. Service hours will be
given for attendance.

2023 TAX RECEIPTS

Any family that needs a tax receipt for extended care and/or
Preschool tuition for their 2023 income tax returns, please
email Mrs. Horning at adminassist@nazarethschool.org or
you may send a written request to the office.

PRESCHOOL NOTICE

Parents — Due to Preschool Licensing, only parents of
Preschoolers are permitted in St. Joseph’s Preschool
Building.

We thank you in advance for respecting our Preschool policy
requirement.

IMPORTANT NOTICE — SECURITY GATES

All gate ring buttons are active, please use buttons to call and
request to have gate opened. Use the Ramp gate button from
8:00am to 3:00pm. Use the Preschool/Extended Care button
from 7-7:45am and from 3-6:00pm.

Please note: The main large sliding gate will close at 7:00am
to all traffic and re-open at 2:45pm for walk through.

SPORTS — SPRING SPORTS — COACHES NEEDED
For our Spring Sports Season we will have a Girls Varsity
Basketball team and a JV Coed Soccer team. We are in need
of'a JV Coed Soccer Coach. If you are available to help
coach, please contact Mrs. Rose at
gradeS@nazarethschool.org.

Holy Family of Nazareth,
watch over us and protect us.

Core Values for March:
Compassion
Be compassionate,

as your heavenly Father
is compassionate. Luke 6:36.




